
 

 

                  
                    

April 3, 2020 
 

 

Diamond Pet Foods 

Attn: John Farmer 

800 South Main Street 

Dumas, AR 71639  

 

Dear Mr. Farmer:  

 

The following facility was inspection on April 2, 2020 for compliance with Malaysia 

regulations: 

 

Diamond Pet Foods 

800 South Main Street 

Dumas, AR 71639 

 

The facility was found in compliance for the following products as listed under 

guidelines posted on the IREGs:  

  
Pet Food 

 

Pet food for export to Malaysia contains the following species: chicken, turkey, chicken 

egg, bovine, fish. 

 

This information will be kept on file at the local VS office; it is not entered into the 

national database. 

 

The facility has been granted APHIS Reference Number: AR-PF0-0003. 

This exact number should be included on future correspondence with this office 

regarding this approval. This number may not utilize to indicate that APHIS has 

approved the facility or products for other purposes. 

 

Please note that the approval is in effect for one year following the last validated 

inspection and must be renewed annually. In order to retain this approval, the facility 

must continue to operate under the information provided during the approval process. 

The facility is subject to unannounced compliance inspections throughout the year to 

verify this continued compliance. 

 

If you wish to add other sources or materials to the materials considered eligible, the 

materials and suppliers must be approved beforehand. Please note that any ruminant-

origin ingredients (other than dairy-origin ingredients and tallow containing a maximum 

level of insoluble impurities of 0.15%) used in the manufacture of pet food exported to 

Malaysia must be sourced from the United States, Australia, and/or New Zealand. 

Laboratory test results showing the protein free tallow (maximum level of insoluble 

impurities of 0.15% in weight) must be submitted with the health certificate for 

endorsement. 
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Lastly, I would like to remind you that the facility must complete the renewal process no 

later than April 2, 2021. Please contact this office no later than three months prior to this 

date to initiate the re-approval process. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nikki Enderle, DVM MPH 

Veterinary Medical Officer 

Export/Import 
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